
Montgomery County Water District No. 1 
4412 Camargo Road 

Mt. Sterling, KY 40353 

July 12, 2024 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
'• Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2023-00248 
Montgomery County Water District No. 1 
Response to Ordering Paragraph No. 6 
of the Commission's May 17, 2024 Order 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

In its May 17, 2024 nunc pro tune Order, the Commission noted and corrected two rate 
errors in its March 4, 2024 Order. The Commission Ordered Montgomery Water District 
No. 1 (Montgomery District No. 1) to file within 20 days revised tariff sheets containing 
the approved corrected rates. The Commission directed Montgomery District No. 1 to 
collect any under collection or issue any refund, over a period of four months, for any 
difference between the retail water rates placed into effect following the March 4, 2024 
Order, and the corrected rates in the May 17, 2024 Order. Montgomery District No. 1 was 
also directed to submit within 20 days a statement detailing the amounts billed to its retail 
customers in excess of the rates authorized in the May 17, 2024 Order with totals for each 
type of charge separately stated. 

In response to Ordering Paragraph No. 6 of the May 17, 2024 Order, Montgomery District 
No. 1 states that it implemented the correct water rates that were contained in Appendix 
A of the January 16, 2024 Commission Staff Report. Montgomery District No. 1 has only 
one wholesale water customer that did not purchase water during the test-year and has 
not purchased water after the new rates were implemented. To show that the correct rate 
was billed for the over 10,000-gallon water sales, Montgomery District is attaching copy 
of its customer billing register. For these reasons, there is no over-collections that 
Montgomery District No. 1 would be required to return to its customers. 

Sincerely, 

i�vmo4o-A 
Sandra Morton 
Office Manager 


